
From: Provost & Vice President for Academic Affairs  
Sent: Tuesday, September 8, 2020 9:57 AM 
To: Students <students@coyote.csusb.edu> 
Subject: Fall 2020 Grading Policy 
 

Dear Students, 

During the spring 2020 quarter, you were given a unique opportunity to convert grades for your courses 
from a letter grade (A through F) to credit/no credit (CR/NC or ABC-/NC), if desired. As a result of 
governing policies and mandates for the university, this option will no longer be available in fall 2020. As 
stated in CSUSB’s 2020-21 Academic Catalog: All courses, except those specifically designated 
otherwise, will be graded on the A through F basis (http://bulletin.csusb.edu/academic-regulations/). 

Please keep this grade policy in mind as complete your courses this term. Several academic support 
services are available to support you in your studies. Additionally, our team of advisors can help you 
make informed course decisions that support your academic and career goals. We encourage you to 
take advantage of both; information can be found at https://www.csusb.edu/undergraduate-
studies/services. For the latest campus information on COVID-19/Coronavirus, visit the csusb.edu/covid-
19 webpage. 

Best wishes for a safe and healthy fall semester, 

Shari McMahan 
Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 
  
Paz Olivérez 
Vice President for Student Affairs 
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